
Children’s Summer Reading Challenge is back with Silly Squad! 
 

This year the Summer Reading Challenge for children will be in an all-new digital format, 

available via a special national website and for 2020 it’s all about funny books, happiness 

and having a laugh.   

The theme of this year challenge is ‘Silly Squad’ who are a team of animal friends who love 

to go on adventures and get stuck in to all different kinds of funny books.  

You can join the Silly Squad by heading on over to www.sillysquad.org.uk on a new 

adventure by setting your own personal reading challenge to complete this summer. When 

you join Silly Squad you will access heaps of super silly activities, quizzes, videos, games 

and be able to track of your books, reviews and the rewards you unlock along the way. 

This year's Challenge runs from June to September, so there is plenty of time to take part 

and get silly this summer.  

Remember to sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge this year and have a super silly 

summer! www.sillysquad.org.uk  #LetsGetSilly #SillySquad2020 

 

If you have any queries contact LiveWire: 

Cheryl Siddall  csiddall@livewirewarrington.org 

Emma Hutchinson ehutchinson@livewirewarrington.org 
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